
 

 

Our Vision 
With family, faith and friendship, we 

are empowered to be architects of 

our learning  

Our Values 

Excellence      Compassion    Trust 

              Courage            Respect 

Wednesday, 31st July Term 3, Week 2 

A Message from the Deputy Principal   

 
Creator of all things, 

both seen and unseen, 

speak to us in your great wisdom. 

Make us strong as we seek 

your help and guidance. 

Teach us to love all people 

regardless of race or colour or belief. 

May we listen with great care 

to the heartbeat of this land 

and to its people 

who cared for it so well 

and for so long. 

May the peace these people and their land 

have always enjoyed 

continue to be strengthened and preserved 

by all who wish to come and be part of 

this country and its ôAncient Dreamingõ. 

Glory to you, God of Life, 

Creating, nurturing, reconciling. 

Glory to you forever. Amen 

Elizabeth Pike. http://www.natsicc.org.au/resources_liturgy.php. 

Like the 
Green Tree 
Frog, I grow 
and change.  

Like the   
Bush Bee,       

I can work 
with others 
and on my 
own to be 
successful. 

Like the Eagle, 
I see what I 

need to do to 
achieve my 

goal and take 
responsibility.  

Like the    
Crocodile,       

I can     
overcome 
challenges 
and keep   

going when 
things get 

tough.  

Like the     
Dolphin, I   
am free to        

develop my 
own ideas 
and take 

risks.  

Like the 
Green Ant,     
I use what I 
know and 

what others 
know to 

build   
meaning.  

Like the      
Tata Lizard I 
can become 
a learning    
detective, 
searching 

for answers 
or clues to 
my own or 

others   
questions.  

Learning Power Project  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

NAIDOC Week 

As NAIDOC week occurred during the school holidays, our celebrations are taking place this week to  

recognise and celebrate the history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

peoples. NAIDOC posters are displayed around the school and there is currently a colouring competition 

taking place also. Room 5 will lead the assembly on Friday at 8.30am; afterwards Dale Austin, a parent 

and aboriginal artist, will show students a cultural cooking demonstration, with the opportunity to taste 

some foods. 

 

Australian Maths Competition 

Tomorrow, fifteen self-nominated Holy Family students in Years 3-6 will participate in the annual  

Australian Maths Competition. Students will need to solve 30 online problems in 60 minutes.  

The problems are designed to test mathematical thinking rather than focus on calculations themselves. 

We wish them all the best.  

 

Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews 

Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews will be the week beginning Monday, 12th August. Information will 

follow shortly on how to make an appointment times.  

 

Confirmation Enrolment Meeting 

Preceding 5.30pm mass on Sunday at Holy Family Church, there will be a meeting for those students 

who wish to celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation this year. The meeting will begin at 5.00pm with 

the mass starting at 5.30pm. Please see more details in this Newsletter. 

  

Colour Fun Run  

Prize selections for the Colour Fun Run need to be ordered by this Friday 2nd August. There are several 

students who have not placed their order as yet. Please access your childõs online profile to select the 

prizes https://schoolfundraising.com.au/  
 

 

 

God Bless 

Lauren OõShea 

Deputy Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from the Deputy Principal... 

https://schoolfundraising.com.au/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NAIDOC Week  

 

This week we have been celebrating and learning about Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoplesõ 

history and culture as part of NAIDOC week.  

 

Throughout the week so far we have learnt about traditional symbols and language and held a  

colouring competition. Tomorrow there will be a ôFamous Facesõ quiz and on Friday, Room 5s assembly 

item will be a presentation on their learnings about the history of NAIDOC Week.  

 

Finally, we are very lucky to have Dale Austin, a parent with a deep connection to his Aboriginal  

heritage, visit the school Friday morning to demonstrate and share his knowledge of traditional  

Aboriginal food. Straight after assembly, Dale will begin cooking a variety of foods over a fire. All classes 

will have an opportunity to see and taste the foods if they choose. The foods will be a selection of the 

following:  

¶ Shell fish from the Mangroves 

¶ Long bums 

¶ Periwinkles  

¶ Mud Mussels (if available) 

¶ Mangrove worms 

¶ Mud Crab (if available) 

 

Students have the choice of whether they would like to try some or none of the food. If parents have 

any concerns please contact classroom teachers.  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

/ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊ {ƛȄΣ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ .ŀǇǝǎŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ ŀǊŜ 
ŜƭƛƎƛōƭŜ ǘƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ /ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ  
  
²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ /ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ 

  
²ƘŀǘΥ /ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴ 9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ aŜŜǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ aŀǎǎ 
²ƘŜƴΥ {ǳƴŘŀȅ пǘƘ !ǳƎǳǎǘ рΥлл ǇƳ ς сΥолǇƳ 

²ƘŜǊŜΥ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ tŀǊƛǎƘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ  
  
¢ƘŜ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘŀƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛǎ Ǌǳƴ ōȅ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ 
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘŀƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛǎ ōŜǎǘ ŘƻƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƻǊ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ ŀƭǎƻΣ ǘƘŜǊŜŦƻǊŜ ƛǘ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ 
ŦƻǊ ŎŀƴŘƛŘŀǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƘƛǎ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎΦ  
Lǘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǎ ŀƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ tǊƛŜǎǘΣ /ŀǘŜŎƘƛǎǘǎΣ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘƻ 
ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ /ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ  
 
9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊƳǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜŘΣ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ƻƴŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 
 
IŀƴƴŀƘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƻƴΥ ƘŀƴƴŀƘΦŦƻƻŘȅϪƴǘΦŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎΦŜŘǳΦŀǳΦ  
 
hǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ŎƭŀǊƛŦȅ 
ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΦ     
  
IŀƴƴŀƘ CƻƻŘȅ 
wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ  
Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
 

mailto:hannah.foody@nt.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

This week we wish the following  

students a Happy Birthday   
  
      
  Adon Siju   30 July 

  Noah Briston  31 July 

  Kainoa Dixon  01 August 

  Koby Hore   04 August 

  KaylaðRose Lay  04 August  

Student Awards 
Congratulations to the following  students who 

received an award at Assembly last week. 
 

 

Preschool   No awards 

 

Rm 15ñTR  No awards 

    

Rm 14ñTR/1 Adut Arok 

   Lois Vallejo 

   Tiani Jones 

 

Rm 13ñ1/2        No awards 

                              

Rm 12ñ2 /3        Arabella Dale 

   Mikayla Walford 

   Thomas Mellors 

    

Rm 11ñ3/4     Laoise Harte 

   Zoe King 

   Aiden Handebo 

   Duane De Araujo 

 

Rm 10ñ3/4     Sophie Rowlands 

   Skye Tonna 

 

Rm 9ñ3/4   Angel Maria Cyriac 

   Alfie Thomas   

  

Rm 7ñ5/6   No awards 

 

Rm 6ñ5/6           Jaydon James 

                                  

Rm 5ñ5/6            Lucas Handebo 

   Pearl Krantz 

 

 



 

 

1/08/2019  

Australian Maths Competition 

Self Nominated  

(Year 3-6 students) 

2/08/2019  

Assembly 8:30am, Rm 5 

Naidoc Week 

 

5/08/2019  Picnic Day Public Holiday 

  
Homework Centre Homework Centre   

continues each Monday continues each Monday   
Reminder student Reminder student   

collection at 4:10pmcollection at 4:10pm  

Holy Family Catholic Church Sanderson 

Mass Times 

 

Monday to Friday: 8:30am/6:00pm 

 

Saturday: 8:00am/6:30pm(Vigil) 

 

Sunday: 9:00am/10:30am(Ethnic) /5:30pm 

 

 

 

 

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS?  
Have you recently moved house, changed jobs, 

changed phone number or email address. 

Please update your contact details by calling the 

office on 8927 6188 or emailing 

admin.holyfamily@nt.catholic.edu.au 

 

P&F Meeting  
Tuesday 6th August 
Staff Room at 5pm 
New Members Welcome 


